
                                              
                                                                                                                                               

Superior Court of California, County of Merced 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  January 10, 2023 

Merced Superior Court Resumes Normal Operations 

Merced County, CA – All Courthouses and Clerk’s Offices in Merced will resume normal 
operations on Wednesday, January 11, 2023.   
 
Criminal time sensitive and Juvenile Dependency cases have been rescheduled to Wednesday, 
January 11, 2023. 
 
All other cases will be rescheduled to a later date with notification to parties. 
 
Please contact your attorney or the Clerk’s Offices if you have any questions. 
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    AMANDA TOSTE 
   Court Executive Officer 
   (209) 725-4172 


